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Comments: I support Alternative "B" to the management areas.

To whom it may concern,

I am an ALaskan that loves all things recreational from hunting,fishing, atv and UTV to snowmobiling.

Alaska is a huge state with tons of land however much of the state is inaccessible by road. The limited road

system makes the amount of un accessed areas vast. I have ridden snowmobiles and four wheelers for as long

as I can remember I have personally ridden the trails to Lost lake in the chugach National forest many times via

snowmobile.

I would like to see the areas that are open for motorized use continue to stay open and would love to see more

areas available for access with motorized vehicles. The limited road system already makes it very difficult to get

to areas that are open for motorized use. and if those areas shrink it will force responsible motorized users to

travel farther and enter potentially more dangerous areas in order to find areas open to motorized use.

Any further areas designated as "Wilderness" will limit my responsible recreation opportunities and force me to

travel farther and prevent my ability to share these recreational activities with my future generations.

I would like to see more areas available to motorized used because Snowmobiles and motorized vehicles are

becoming more fuel efficient and quieter which allows for access without the negative impacts on the

environment. The future of the state lies in the hands of the youth and I would like to share these areas that allow

for adventure, exploration and enjoyment of this beautiful state we live in with my children the future generation.

Thank you for your time.

 


